July 15, 1996
JERRY MORRIS
500 PENINSULA RD
HOPE ID 83836 9735
RE: STONEWOOD DEVELOPMENT - C \QCI?I‘J
Dear Jerry:

Please be certain that the names and addresses of the officers in block 4 are
complete. (A notation that the information is the same as last year will not be
accepted.) After completing that block, resubmit the annual report to this office.

If you have any questions or need further assistance, please do not hesitate to
contact this office at (208) 332-2811.

Very truly yours,

Syt Deleie

. Sheryl DeVries
Corporate Division

Enclosures: cited



